
 
 
 

  

 

 

23 March 2022, 

 

COMMENDATION LETTER 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

It is my great pleasure to confirm that HANXUN YU has participated in the Artificial Intelligence 

Internship Programme in NTU Business AI Lab from 15 January to 19 February 2022.  

 

During the programme, HANXUN YU was a member of the team who won the final project 

presentation. The winning team succeeded in presenting creative and useful ideas and insights 

on the project and HANXUN YU especially emerged as a contributing member of the winning 

team in the project competition which took place at the end of the programme. 

 

We have previously worked with many international students from all over the world, and 

HANXUN YU was amongst the top students within their group, with the potential of achieving 

great things as student or entrepreneur in the future. 

 

We wish this student the best for the future. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

  
 

Dr Teoh Teik Toe 

+65 97905202 

ttteoh@ntu.edu.sg 

Associate Director, NTU Business AI Lab  

Nanyang Technological University


